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To the House Committee On Labor and Workplace Standards, 

 

This hospital puts patients at risk every day for their bottom dollar. Working here as a 

CNA 2019-2021 was the worst-staffed ratios and sick patients I've ever had along 

with the worst pay as a CNA 2. And when covid happen things just got worse. All 

other hospital in the area have better wages and better insurance benefits. If you can 

pay your line crossers from out of state so well why can't you pay the hard working 

staff you already have? No one working in healthcare (your non nurse/physician staff) 

should be making a poverty wage, and what I was making and what Oregon 

considers poverty was quite a bit less. 

 

Thank you for accepting my testimony and I look forward to your support. 

Anonymous LPN 


